

MEMORIALS

The Board of Education recognizes that there may be occasions when staff and/or students wish to memorialize a member of the educational community. In response, the Board suggests that all memorials proposed on school property should be living. The school administration will cooperate in determining appropriate memorials.

Administrative Regulations

- 1. All proposed memorials will be submitted to the school administration who will, if appropriate, share the proposal with the school's leadership team.
- 2. All proposed plantings and plaques associated will be non-sectarian.
- 3. Appropriate, non-sectarian ceremonies may be held in the initiation of the memorial.

Policy 6181: Memorials Policy 6181 – Adopted September 13, 1995. Revised and Approved May 18, 2011. Policy Number Changed to 5181 on September 22, 2021 with BOE Approval.